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Children who reach the age of three years between 1 March 
2021 and 28 February 2022 should register for ELC during the 
week commencing 25 January 2021. 
 
ELC registration, starting from August 2021, will take place 
online using the council’s website.  Details of the link will be 
published using social media and on the website.  If you are 
unable to access the online registration form please call the 
Early Years Helpline on 01369 708503 week beginning 25 
January 2021. 
 

A list of all Early Learning and Childcare settings can be found 
on the council’s website at www.argyll-
bute.gov.uk/content/childcare-and-pre-school-education 
and documents relating to registration at www.argyll-
bute.gov.uk/registering-your-child-nursery 
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